
 

State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF) Reporting 

Requirements 

Contracts and Grant Agreements funded with SLFRF funds are required additional reporting 

requirements to be kept with the project file. Complete the required reporting questions below and 

return to your Contract/Grant Agreement’s Contract/Grant Manager.  

1. Provide a brief narrative as to how the Contractor/Grantee will comply with Title VI of the Civil 

Rights Act of 1964. 

 

It is the policy of Pinellas County that in the operation of any federally assisted program, it shall 

not, on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, disability, religion, or family status, 

either directly or through contractual means: Deny program services, aids, or benefits; Provide a 

different service, aid, or benefit, or provide them in a manner different than they are provided to 

others; or Segregate or separately treat individuals in any matter related to the receipt of any 

service, aid, or benefit. 

Pinellas County further recognizes that in certain circumstances, a failure to ensure that persons 

with limited English proficiency (LEP) can effectively participate in or benefit from federally 

assisted programs and activities may result in the denial of program services, aids or benefits. To 

that end, it is the policy of Pinellas County government to ensure that whenever and wherever 

possible efforts will be made to ensure that information about the County’s programs and 

services are provided in a manner that is conducive to the full participation of all persons living 

in this jurisdiction. These efforts shall include, but are not limited to: Identifying county 

employees who are fluent in languages in addition to English to act as translators whenever this 

is necessary; Publishing notices and announcements, based on an analysis of Pinellas County 

Population Demographics from the Bureau of Census, in Spanish and Vietnamese in order to 

ensure that the two largest groups of individuals who speak a language other than English at 

home have written access to the information about our programs; and Maintaining the capacity, 

through the Pinellas County Office of Human Rights, to access to telephonic or video 

translations of other requested languages, through contracted vendors. 

PINELLAS COUNTY 

Office of Human Rights 

400 South Fort Harrison Avenue, 5th Floor Clearwater, FL 33756 

727-464-4880 

 

2. No additional reporting requirements. 

 

 Barry Burton     Pinellas County     

Printed Name of Authorized Representative  Contractor/Grantee Name 

 

 



        County Administrator    

Signature of Authorized Representative   Title 

 

 

Dunedin Causeway Resiliency and Adaptation Plan       

Project Name 

 

Approved as to Form: Brendan Mackesey, Senior Assistant County Attorney 


